Somerset
Visitor Policy TZ?

Current Families

We welcome and encourage visitors to our school. We believe that a collaborative
partnership between staff and family will help our students succeed. In order to make your
visit positive, we ask for you to follow the procedures listed below:

Schedule all visits ahead of time with the teacher to be sure there are no calendar
conflicts.

Staff will confirm your visit and provide you with a time frame that works

Be clear about what the purpose of your visit will be. If you are planning to
observe, participate, or volunteer.

Report directly to the main office to sign in and obtain your visitor’s pass (sticker).
Bring photo identification with you. This is required in order to obtain a visitor’s
pass.

Leave small children at home. We love children, but young children often can be an
unintentional disruption to instruction.

Prospective Families

We welcome prospective students and their families to our school community. School

tours for parents only may be scheduled through the PTA. To schedule a tour, please contact
the main office for information scheduling information. While we recognize that many families
would like to have their children “shadow” a current student or spend the day with us, due to
liability and instructional program needs we do not permit these visits. Tours do not go into

classrooms or other areas where students are learning.
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Thank you for your understanding and support.
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